
 

OBYA RECEPTION  
PROUDLY PRESENTED BY

This casual reception is an opportunity to meet with young beef farmers from 
across the province, as well as BFO board and committee members and other 
industry stakeholders. The event is open to all producers between the ages of 
18-35 who are attending the Beef Farmers of Ontario Annual General Meeting.  

BFO WILL ALSO BE OFFERING COMPLIMENTARY REGISTRATION TO BFO’S AGM 
FOR ALL MEMBERS OF THE OBYA. MEMBERS SHOULD WATCH THEIR INBOX FOR
DETAILS ON HOW TO REGISTER! 

FEBRUARY 18, 2025
5 P.M. - 7 P.M. 

ONTARIO BEEF YOUTH ALLIANCE 
RECEPTION 

YOU’RE INVITED 

DELTA HOTELS BY MARRIOTT TORONTO  
AIRPORT & CONFERENCE CENTRE, TORONTO AB


